4 PROJECT BOARD - PUBLIC PRIVATE PARTNERSHIP (PPP) PROJECT FOR SCHOOLS
(AN226-2003)

The Council operates a Project Board - Public Private Partnership (PPP) Project for Schools. The
Board considers Officers recommendations and submissions of proposals to the Education Committee
in relation to the Dundee Schools PPP Project.

The Project Board previously comprised seven elected members, one Church representative, two
Trade Union representatives (one Teaching, one Support Staff), two School Board members (one
Primary, one Secondary) and Officers. It is recommended that the non-elected appointees continue in
their present roles.

The Committee's instructions are requested.
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